
April 8, 2021

I SRTONGLY OPPOSE [HB 2172].

Governor Brown cannot be trusted with any issue concerning law enforcement and or the Criminal Justice System.

Governor Brown's conduct concerning the criminal element during the riots in Portland and the Non-prosecution of arrested 
criminals in Multnomah County is, unacceptable.

Criminals sentenced to jail by Oregon Courts with restrictive supervision while on parole should stay that way.

Personally, I would recommend tougher punishments.

David S. Wall


